



WHITELEYS DEVELOPMENT

INFORMATION NOTICE 84

Dear Neighbour,

Re: Site hours extension for UKPN connection – quiet works

UKPN visited the project this week to 'energise' the connection from generators to mains power across the site.

Our electrical team are currently (midday Wed 16th Dec) working towards finalising the switchover. There are some vital power supply sources that will need to be kept on during working hours, however. We have received permission from Westminster City Council for the team to work after 6pm 16th and 17th December to complete the connections that cannot be done during the day.

These works require a team of approximately 8 operatives to stay on site after hours and do not involve the use of any heavy plant or machinery. The team includes our electricians who will be switching the cables over, and members of our logistics team who will stay on to close the site once works are complete.

The operation will not cause any noise disruption but our neighbours along Redan Place may just notice some of the lights stay on later than usual and our operatives on site after 6pm.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Mary-Anne, site community manager – 07818 528837.

If you have any other questions, please email <u>whiteleyscommunity@laingorourke.com</u>. Your query will be responded to within 48 hours.

Kind regards, The Expanded team